
 

 
As we continue our weekly COVID-19 testing based on guidance provided by the Maryland 
Department of Health (MDH), we had one team member who works in the Health Center test 
positive for COVID-19 yesterday, September 1.  
 
We will test all Health Center residents and team members next week.  We will also continue to 
provide outdoor visitation for skilled nursing residents in the Health Center. There will be no changes 
to visitation for assisted living residents at this time.  
 
Thank you for your understanding, continued partnership and confidence in The Village at Rockville. 

To: All residents, families and team members 
From: Kyle Hrebren, executive director 
Date: September 2, 2021 
Subject: COVID-19 positive team member 


